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From: Kenny Simpson

To: Bill Gordon

CC: LicensingCommittee
Date: 05/03/2013 15:54
Subject: Aberdeen Sports Village
Hi Bill

Having inspected the sports village comments were passed to the management with regard to the
ongoing maintenance of their fire doors and the management of the external escape routes during
the construction of the adjacent swimming pool. Additional escape signage has been recommended
within the large sports hall.

On the basis that these recommendations are implemented, Building Standards have no objections to
the issuing of the licence

Regards

Kenny

Kenny Simpson

Team Leader

Building Standards
Strategic Leadership
Aberdeen City Council
Marischal College
Business Hub 4

Broad Street
Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Tel. 523362 Fax. 523180

We are committed to improving the quality of the service we provide and would like to know your
views on the service you have received.

By clicking on http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/customerfeedback selecting Building Standards and

filling out the online feedback form, you will be helping us learn what we need to do better
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